
May 2025 

D’Var Torah

Dear Friends,

I hope that everyone had a meaningful Mother’s Day and Memorial Day.  Both the Israeli and 
American Memorial Days were celebrated within weeks of each other in May. Each of these 
sacred days give honor to those who gave the ultimate sacrifice in defense of liberty not only 
for these two great democracies but for so much of the world.

Let us honor their memories through our sacred mission toward our Residents, their families, 
our staff, and all in the community whom we serve here at Mozaic Senior Life.

Best wishes for an enjoyable and refreshing spring and summer.

Shalom,

Rabbi Stephen Shulman,
Pastoral Services
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